
Thank you for your email, Mayra.  

 

I hope you and your family stay well and that you have a nice weekend.  

 

Best, 

 

Marc 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

 

On Mar 13, 2020, at 7:21 PM, Mayra Rodriguez Valladares, MRV Associates <mrvassoc@yahoo.com> 

wrote: 

  

CAUTION: External sender. 

Good evening, 

  

Out of curiosity, why did you not recommend that something like this be written to the hundreds of the 

families hurt by the Ryan reval? You chose Ryan, and you have had years to apologize for all the damage 

that you caused. 

  

The doctor who came to spew his ethnocentric remarks and medical quackery on Tuesday, like Ryan and 

the finalist Freightway Developers chosen by Arest, Veron, and you, was not vetted. Had you even 

googled the doctor, you would have seen that he has given this type of talk before. Additionally, we 

have so many medical experts in Scarsdale, why go outside? Taxpayers deserve that you exercise your 

fiduciary duty. 

  

I find it incredible that you called me divisive on Tuesday. You chose Ryan while you were a trustee, and 

now as a mayor you chose unvetted Freigtway developers and this quack. Who is the divisive one? 

  

Regards, 

Mayra 

  

  

MRV Associates 

Senior Forbes Contributor 

LinkedIn  

Twitter 

  

 


